
Letter to the Editor 

I just felt that I wanted to write this letter to remind the community 

about the fantastic job HOTG does. 

For years as a magazine only, HOTG has aspired to bring, 

successfully I should add, to the homeowners, up to date news 

and pictures of past and future events in and around our 

community. The magazine has grown to be a professionally run 

excellent publication, but by an all-volunteer staff. The staff works 

hard and long to prepare for every issue, which we all take for 

granted. 

Now even more than ever with the merging of the web site into 

HOTG, all news moves even more quickly through the 

community. 

I feel that a special mention should go to Peter Sims and his 

group for undertaking so successfully the preparing and 

launching of the new HOTG website. 

Thank you all past and present members of HOTG. 

Art Sanders




